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17th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
If children are unable to attend school during the current Coronavirus pandemic we 
want to do our best to ensure the children have access to resources to help them to 
continue their learning at home. 
 
Home learning packs are being collated for any children who are having to self 
isolate and will be ready by the end of Wednesday. If you have a friend or relative 
who can collect this for you and put it through your letterbox just let us know who to 
pass it to.  
 
Should the government advice change and the school is forced to close all children 
will receive a home learning pack. You will also be able to access resources via 
Class Dojo and the school website www.ashcroft.theharmonytrust.org . If you are 
using a computer or tablet there is a pupil log in option in the top left hand corner. If 
you are using a smartphone click on the menu tab, click on “children” and then scroll 
to the bottom of the page to find the Student Login. 
 
The username for your child will be their name, all lower case, no spaces or 

punctuation e.g. bensmith 
(If your child is known by a shortened version of their name e.g. Ben instead if 
Benjamin it will probably be the name they use most but if one doesn’t work try the 
alternative!) 
 
The password will be the name of their class, again, all lower case, e.g. daffodil 

 
Please check you can log in with these details and if you have any problems contact 
the school office info@ashcroft.theharmonytrust.org or using Class Dojo message 
Mrs Mills or Mrs Crathorne. 

 
Your child will be familiar with websites and apps such as TT Rockstars and Purple 
Mash. Please do you best to access these as there will be specific homework 
assigned. We have put the links to these on the list of useful websites. If your child 
cannot remember their log in details please contact the school office, as we have 
outlined above, so we can send you a reminder. 
 
The online resources will be updated as time goes on so please do keep revisiting 
the website for fresh ideas. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Ubhie 
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